
 

 

 

 

 

CIRCULAR 

Ref-No. IISJ/PR/2020-21/001                                                                                                 Date: April 06, 2020 

 
 INFORMATION FOR THE PARENTS 

Dear Parents, 

During this time of social distancing due to the Global Corona Crisis, we want to ensure that each of our 

students continue to have access to quality curriculum and assignments through remote classes  to  bridge 

the learning gap due to indefinite lockdown situation. 

We have a plan to deliver instructions through a virtual learning environment and we need your support 

to ensure the success of our efforts. Please take a moment to review our plan below and talk to your child 

about the importance of continuing their education during this disturbing phase. 

How will it be conducted? 

1. Students will receive instructions through recorded videos, PPTs, Links to YouTube videos, PDF files of 

textual materials, notes, worksheets, assignments, tests etc. shared through WhatsApp class groups or 

to be uploaded on our website in all core subjects viz. English, Math, Science, and Social Studies, Hindi 

& Third Language and subsidiary subjects like Computer Science, Islamic Studies/Moral Science, Art 

and Craft etc. 
 

2. Students should log in on the Class Whatsapp groups (under your supervision) each day to check for 

lessons, assignments and instructions from the teacher. Please facilitate them to note down the 

assignments/worksheet shared in the group in their note-books for further activity. 
 

3. Beginning Tuesday, April 7th 2020 instructional videos for core & subsidiary subjects will be 

uploaded/shared in the group. 
 

4. Teachers will post relevant supplementing materials to support students with instructional delivery of 

content such as annotated notes, PowerPoint presentations and website Links. 
 

5. Teachers will be available to monitor and respond to students queries from 9:30 am until 12:30 pm 

every day regarding questions about lessons, assignments and instructional material. 
 

6. Class teachers will conduct a Zoom meeting once a week for more guidance and feedback. 

How can you help? 

● Ensure that your child checks the posts on a daily basis. 

● Ensure that your child watches the recorded videos and writes important points based on his/her 

watching the video. 

 

 



 

 

● Ensure that your child is completing all required assignments in a timely manner and completes the 

notebook regularly. 

● Encourage your children to reach out to their teacher if they have any questions or concerns  

or need any extra help. 

● Do not post personal queries on groups. 

● Interact with teachers only between 9:30am to 12:30pm as beyond these timings they will be working 

on preparing the resources. 

● Please bear in mind that children are spending their full time as students of home-schooling and 

parents are like their loco-teachers. So involve yourself with your kids as a parent-cum teacher in 

their learning efforts. 

 Expecting your wholehearted cooperation in making this mission a success.  

 

 

(Dr. Muzaffar Hassan) 
Principal & HOI 

Copy to:  
● VP-BS 
● VP-GS 
● COE 
● HM-III-V-BS & GS 
● For all the Students - III-V 
● System Administrator  
● School Website  

Copy for information to: 
● The SMC  
● The School Observer 

 

 

 

 

 

 


